
CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR 

To: New Bedford City Council 
From: New Bedford Historical Commission 
Date: November 03, 2015 

RE: Building Demolition Review: 
45 Nash Road (Map 105, Lot 103) 
Circa 1914 two-story wood framed structure 

In accordance with the requirements of the New Bedford City Code, Article XI, Section 2-157 Demolition of 
Buildings, the New Bedford Historical Commission (NBHC) has examined the property in question to determine 
the historical significance of the structure. The NBHC has reviewed the application for demolition and hereby 
forwards its findings in this matter to the New Bedford City Council. 

• The structure is not located in a National Register Historic District. 
• The structure is of no notable historic significance either recorded or found with the existing condition 

of the structure. 

The NBHC has determined that the building is NOT a historically significant building or structure and not 
preferably preserved. 

Respectfully submitted. 

Chairman 

DH:ael 

CC: Diane Lopes, Applicant 
Danny Romanowicz, DIS Commissioner 
Mayor Jon F. Mitchell 
Councilor Steven Martins, Ward 2 Councilor 
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